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June 7th, 1929.

Professor C.E.A Winslow, 
department of ul)llc Health, 
Tale University,
Sew Haven, Conn.

Dear Prpfessor Winslow:-

We are seeking a Professor of 
Bacteriology for our Macdonald School of Agriculture, 
and today have had a visit from Profesor Bradley of 
the Ahrioyltural College, Amherst. He was at one time 
a student of yours and I would like your frank opinion 
of his ability as a teacher, his worth as a student, 
and his Dualities as a man and a colleague, 
seems to have had a very good training, but, apparently, 
he has not written anything since his thesis. Dr. 
Harrisoni, whom you must know very well, and 1, attach 
much impo^ tance to your opinion.

He

Recalling our former meetings with 
pleasure md thanking you for any advice you 'an giveme,

I am.
Tours faithfully.

Principal.


